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Ilene Schneider <ilene8519@cs.com> Sun, Feb 16, 2020 at 4:24 PM
To: pubpolspeech@gmail.com

Dear Davion,
I am a speech/language pathologist with 45 years of experience with special education students. I think that families that
have a child with disabilities should have an advocate to help them through the myriad of hurdles that are necessary to
get the support they need for their child. Therefore, they need consumer protection support in order to guide them through
the process. 
 Please pass SB853. 
Thank you for your support in this matter. 
Ilene Schneider 
11901 Reynolds Ave
Potomac MD 20854
Ilene8519@cs.com
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